[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam

Glebe House, 15 Fitzroy Mews London W1T 6DP- Planning Application

We understand from our client Mr Jean Louis Journade, a leaseholder of Glebe House, that a planning application has been made by Haines Philips Architects for an extension at roof level to provide a new 3-bed unit on 14 April 2021. Our client lives in what is currently the upper floor of this building and is very concerned about the implications of this proposed development.

Our client has not received any notification from Camden Council and we note that the application has not yet been uploaded to the Council's website.

Mr Journarde wishes to strongly object to the proposal and will be formally writing to object as soon as he is notified by Camden of the application.

We would be grateful if you could ensure that Mr Journade is consulted as soon as the planning application is formally validated.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Regards

Frances Young

Frances Young BSc(Hons) MPhil MA(UD) MRTPI CIHCM Director

DLP Planning Limited



www.dlpconsultants.co.uk

London EC1R OAT



DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered number: 2604863, Registered office: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business Park, Bedford MK44 3WH and is part of DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011.

Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor email traffic data and also the content of emails for the purposes of security. This email is confidential and may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended recipient. If you received it by mistake, please notify the author by replying to this email or telephone (01234 832 740). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, amend, distribute or disclose it to anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you should DELETE it from your system. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses, but you should check this email and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any virus which may be transferred by this email. Thank you.

Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by criminals, affecting email accounts and specifically bank account details. Please note that our Company's bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra vigilant and recheck our bank account details with the person responsible for your matter before sending funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept any responsibility if you transfer money to an incorrect bank account.